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Thomas Harrington (adpce.ad)

From: kbreckenridge@saltengineers.com

Sent: Saturday, September 14, 2024 3:45 PM

To: 'Thomas Harrington (adpce.ad)'; water-enforcementreport@adeq.state.ar.us; EE Water 

Enforcement Report; Leslie Allen-Daniel (adpce.ad); Richard Healey (adpce.ad)

Cc: 'CLINTON WATER DEPT.'; 'Will Hinchey'

Subject: Clinton AR - AR0048836 & 5130-WR-2, CAO LIS 24-065

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Thomas, 

Please accept this email as the quarterly progress report for the Clinton CAO LIS 24-065. The WWTP 
Improvements project, that will address deficiencies regarding both the treatment plant and land application 
infrastructure is scheduled for a bid opening on Thursday, October 10, 2024. We are still awaiting an NPDES 
construction permit but expect to have it in hand soon and start construction on these improvements no later than 
early 2025.  

Please let me know if you have any questions are need additional information regarding the progress. 

Sincerely, 

  C. Kyle Breckenridge, P.E., BCEE, PSAP 
kbreckenridge@saltengineers.com

  cell: 501-766-9832 

From: kbreckenridge@saltengineers.com <kbreckenridge@saltengineers.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 7:23 AM 
To: 'Thomas Harrington (adpce.ad)' <Thomas.Harrington@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Cc: 'CLINTON WATER DEPT.' <clintonwater2@gmail.com>; 'Will Hinchey' <clintonwater9@gmail.com> 
Subject: Clinton AR - AR0048836 & 5130-WR-2, CAO LIS 24-065 

Thomas, 

Please accept this email as the quarterly progress report for the Clinton CAO LIS 24-065. The WWTP 
Improvements plans have been completed (work as detailed in the Corrective Action Plan dated May 31, 2024). 
The plans, specifications, and NPDES Construction Permit application have been submitted to DEQ, and plans 
and specifications have been submitted to the ADH Engineering section. The improvements will be funded by an 
ANRC loan, with estimated bid and loan closing by no later than November 31, 2024.  

Some people who received this message don't often get email from kbreckenridge@saltengineers.com. Learn why this is 

important
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Final Plans and Specifications based on any received comments from DEQ/ADH review are expected to be 
complete by August, 2024. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or require any additional information regarding this project. 

Sincerely, 

  C. Kyle Breckenridge, P.E., BCEE, PSAP 
kbreckenridge@saltengineers.com

  cell: 501-766-9832 


